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9 March 2020
Our Ref: HP7817
Dear Parents/Guardians

We are taking all the children in Foundation Stage 2 on a visit to Elvaston Castle Country Park on Tuesday 31st March 2020 to complete our next topic on “Traditional fairytales”. The children will explore the grounds and talk about castles. 
The coach will be leaving school at 9.30 am and returning to Hardwick at approximately 2.30 pm. Please ensure your child arrives at school on time.  WE WILL NOT BE ABLE TO WAIT FOR LATE ARRIVALS.

As all children in Foundation Stage 2 are entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be provided by the school free of charge.  We recommend that your child brings an empty backpack to carry this packed lunch in. 

There will be no additional charge for this visit; this trip was covered in the £10 we asked you to contribute to cover this terms’ enrichment experiences.

Children should come to school wearing their school uniform as usual and wear suitable walking shoes for the outdoors. They should wear a waterproof coat and will need wellington boots if it is raining.

If your child suffers from travel sickness, then please ensure that they take a travel sickness pill before coming to school.  If they need to take one for the return journey, then please place one in an envelope with your child’s name clearly written on the front and pass it to a member of staff upon arrival.

Please complete and return the slip below before Friday 27th March.

We are all looking forward to a fun day out!

Yours sincerely 

Mrs R Sandhu

Head of School

TO:  Class Teacher

I understand my child: _________________________________ in class: _____ will be visiting Elvaston Castle Country Park on Tuesday 31st March 2020. 
I will send my child with an empty backpack to carry their free school packed lunch.

Signed: __________________________ (Parent/Guardian)  Date: ___________
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